Steven Sepe

From: Kevin Bostrom <kevinbostrom@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, March 24, 2025 9:02 AM

To: House State Government and Elections Committee
Subject: Support - H-2575 and H-2576

The Honorable Evan Shanley
House State Government and Elections Committee

RE: Support - H-2575 and H-2576

Dear Chairman Shanley,

My name is Kevin Bostrom and | am a resident of Warwick. | am
writing to express my strong support of H-2575 and H-2576.

| am in support of H-2575 and H-2576 because both bills
gives voters more choice and helps ensure that
election outcomes better reflect the will of the
majority. It encourages candidates to appeal to a
broader base, reducing negative campaigning and
polarization. Ranked choice voting also helps
eliminate the “spoiler effect,” so people can vote
for their true preference without fear of wasting
their vote.

| hope the House State Government and Elections Committee will
advance H-2575 and H-2576.

Thank you for your consideration.



Kevin Bostrom
Warwick



